
May 4,2005 

National Credit Union Adminiswon 
Attn: Mary Rum, S e m W y  ofthe Board 
1775 Duke St 
Alexandria, Va 223 1 4-3428 

Dear Ms. Rupp: 

I have concerns regarding the changes you have proposed to the Construction 
and Development lending regulations. As an 8 year employee of Central 
Minnesota Federal Credit Union, I have seen the service and growth we have provided to 
our members. 1 feel the pposed changa would have a negative impact to that saYice 
and growth that we have been able to provide to our ameat m d  and any potentid 
new members. 


